
From: The Bassetlaw Plan <TheBassetlawPlan@bassetlaw.gov.uk> 
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To: The Bassetlaw Plan <TheBassetlawPlan@bassetlaw.gov.uk> 
Subject: Invitation to make representation for the Draft Bassetlaw Local Plan November 2020 

 

Draft Bassetlaw Local Plan 2018-2037: Regulation 18 consultation, November 2020  

Bassetlaw District Council is currently consulting all interested parties on the Draft Bassetlaw Local 

Plan, in accordance with Regulation 18 of The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 

(England) 2012. The Council welcomes your views and comments on the content and direction of 

this document in order to help shape the development of the new Local Plan for Bassetlaw. You are 

receiving this letter because you have previously expressed an interest 

in the Bassetlaw Local Plan. 
 
The Draft Bassetlaw Local Plan details strategic and local policies and site allocations. Once 
adopted, the Bassetlaw Plan will establish the long-term approach to development in the District up 
to the 2037 and will replace the current 2011 Core Strategy & Development Management Policies 
Development Plan Document. 
 
The eight week consultation commences on 25 November 2020 and closes at 5pm on 20 
January 2021. 
  
As a result of the current Covid 19 restrictions in place, this will be a mostly virtual consultation. Full 

details on the Draft Bassetlaw Local Plan can be viewed on the District Council's 

website: www.bassetlaw.gov.uk/bassetlawplan If you would like more information about the Local 

Plan or the consultation please phone 01909 533533 and ask for Local Plan line when prompted. 

Extracts of the Local Plan and copies of the comments form are available on request. 
  

Representations can also be submitted: 

  

By email:       www.bassetlaw.gov.uk/bassetlawplan 
              

  

By post:         The Bassetlaw Plan, 

                        Planning Policy, 

                        Bassetlaw District Council, 

                        Queen's Buildings, 

                        Potter Street, 

                        Worksop, S80 2AH 
  
All comments received will be considered and changes made to the Local Plan, where appropriate. 

All comments received will be reported to the Council's cabinet in Summer 2021 alongside the 

Publication Draft Local Plan. 
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Please note that anonymous responses cannot be accepted as a part of this public consultation and all 

representations will be accountable to your name and/or organisation. No personal contact information will 

be published but your comments will be made available through a consultation summary. 

  

Under the General Data Protection Regulation 2016 (GDPR) and Data Protection Act 2018 (DPA) 

Bassetlaw District Council, Queen’s Building, Potter Street, Worksop, Notts, S80 2AH is a Data Controller 

for the information it holds about you. The Council will hold the personal information provided by you for the 

purpose of the local government plan consultation and your data may be published at the end of the 

consultation and/or shared with third parties. The lawful basis under which the Council uses personal data 

for this purpose is Public Task. For further information on how we use your data please see the Council’s 

full privacy notice here. 
  
I look forward to hearing from you 
  
Karen Johnson MRTPI 

Planning Policy Manager 
  
Bassetlaw District Council 
Queens Buildings 
Potter Street 
Worksop 
Nottinghamshire S80 2AH 
Tel.: (01909) 533533 
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